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STEEL BARS FELL 

AT A CONSTRUCTION SITE 

IN TSIM SHA TSUI 

A WORKER WAS HIT AND DIED 
An accident happened on 8 November 2022 in which some steel bars accidentally fell from height 

at a site on Ashley Road in Tsim Sha Tsui, and a worker was hit and certified death after sending to 

hospital. 

The Construction Industry Council (CIC) would like to deliver this safety message for your attention. 

It would be much appreciated if you could distribute the message below to your fellow members, 

relevant personnel or other industry stakeholders where appropriate. Thank you very much. 

＾生品躋一
\Ml LIFE FIRST 
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